
• Please consider: 
• Investing in local infrastructure that is in line with our statewide plans and 

climate goals, such as public transit and bike lane expansion.  
• Commiting to stop investing in funds or passing policy that supports large 

dredging  proposals that negatively impact the local environment, 
including the Coos Bay estuary (such as 2023’s HB 3382—Port Exemption 

Bill, which originated in the Joint Committee on Transportation).  
• Funding energy-efficient transportation that are not reliant on fossil fuels. 

• Prioritizing projects that have historically been backlogged such as the 
maintenance of seismic reinforcements for over 700 bridges throughout 

Oregon.  

 
 

Thanking You, 
 

 
 

 
Andrea Pellicani 
artspace@sonic.net 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Frogueclimate.ourpowerbase.net%2Fcivicrm%2Fmailing%2Furl%3Fu%3D4399%26qid%3D1178749&data=05%7C02%7CJCT.exhibits%40oregonlegislature.gov%7C0348b3f171f44cc2f38408dcb67dbe35%7C489a9c84574a48c7b72a2450511334cc%7C1%7C0%7C638585898391717247%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=0FJ1W0%2B7SwO%2BWXBmJvT7pAnAi%2F7MC40pPJDRWiCpbmI%3D&reserved=0
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